
 

 
 
 
 
4 May 2018 

Rob Jackson 
Planning 
Australian Energy Market Operator 
Email: planning@aemo.com.au 
 
 
Dear Mr Jackson 
 
Power System Frequency Risk Review Draft Report 
 
Ergon Energy Corporation Limited (Ergon Energy) and Energex Limited (Energex) 
welcome the opportunity to review and comment on the Australian Energy Market 
Operator’s (AEMO) Power System Frequency Risk Review Draft Report (Draft Report) 
2018 prepared in accordance with clause 5.20A.1 of the National Electricity Rules.   
 
Both Ergon Energy and Energex are part of the Energy Queensland Group that 
manages the electricity distribution networks that supply electricity to customers in the 
state of Queensland, including isolated communities which are not connected to the 
main electricity grid.  
 
Ergon Energy and Energex do not have any specific comments against the Draft 
Report at this stage.  However, we recognise the potential system frequency risks 
which may occur and are appreciative of the efforts of AEMO and Powerlink to address 
these issues in Queensland.   Going forward, Ergon Energy and Energex are 
interested in providing continued assistance to AEMO. 
 
In the meantime, should you require any assistance from us, please do not hesitate to 
contact me or the Manager of Policy and Regulatory Reform, Trudy Fraser, on (07) 
38516787. 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
 
Jenny Doyle  
General Manager Regulation and Pricing  
Telephone: (07) 3851 6416 or 0427 156 897  
Email: jenny.doyle@energyq.com.au 
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